
February 2, 2017 

Paul Berg 
Director Public Works Department 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

CH2M 

550 West Cypress Creek Road 

Suite 400 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

Telephone: 954-351-9256 

Fax:954-772-2621 

www.ch2m.com 

Subject: Request for Sub-Consultant Authorization for Task Order No. Of 3 
Wastewater System Valve Assessment Program 

Dear Mr. Oliveira, 

Please find attached updated rates from the sub-consultants as listed below. Please let this letter serve 
as a formal request from CH2M HILL Engineers, Inc. (CONSULTANT) to utilize the following sub­
consultant for Task Order No. K: .3 

• Hydromax USA, LLC

The primary scope of work for which the above sub-consultant shall be utilized will be to locate, 
inventory and document the valves existing in the system. The sub-consultant shall abide by the terms 
of the "General Wastewater Consulting Professional Architectural - Engineering Services" Agreement 
between the CONSULTANT and the City of Fort Lauderdale dated September 7, 2011 and extended until 
September 4, 2018. 

The next page contains the proposed schedule of fees from Hydromax USA, LLC. 

Please indicate authorization for use of the sub-consultant's services on this project by signing below 
and returning a copy to the CONSULTANT. 

Regards, 
CH2M HILL Engineers, Inc. 

Jane C Early, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager (Tel 561-723-5076) 

CH2M HILL ENGINEERS, INC. 

CAM 17-0539 
Exhibit 2 

Page 1 of 3



Request for sub-consultant authorization 

Page 2 

February 2, 2017 

ACCEPTANCE OF REQUEST 

By: M�/97, 
Name: Paul Berg .___ 

Title: Director Public Works Department 

:' 

Date: -----"-5_�·_/J'_ ..... �f ) __ _ 
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Hi Luis - no problem ... 
----

Schwarz, Walt/CRW <Walt.Schwarz@CH2M.com> 

Thursday, April 20, 2017 11:11 AM 

Luis Oliveira 

Jorge Holguin 

RE: 12237 - FM Valve Assessment Task Order Number Change 

The fastest way to succeed is to double your failure rate." - Thomas J. Watson, American businessman 

Walt Schwarz, P.E., F.ASCE 

Engineering Manager - Cudjoe Regional Wastewater Program 

Regional Technology Lead - Condition Assessment and Rehabilitation Services 

From: Luis Oliveira [mailto:LOliveira@fortlauderdale.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 11:09 AM 

To: Schwarz, Walt/CRW <Walt.Schwarz@CH2M.com> 

Cc: Holguin, Jorge/EXT <jholguin@fortlauderdale.gov> 

Subject: 12237 - FM Valve Assessment Task Order Number Change [EXTERNAL] 

Hi Walt, 

The Task Order Number for this project was changed from 4 to 3 and I manually changed the number on the Sub­

Consultant authorization form attached. 

When you get a chance could you please confirm that you are ok with this change? 

Thanks, 

Luis Oliveira 

Project Manager I 

City of Fort Lauderdale 

Engineering Dept. 

Tel.: 954-828-5877 
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